
June 18, 2015 

Burlington Solid Waste Committee 

Meeting was called to order at 7:12 PM by Chairman Robert Jorgensen. Present 

were Rob Jorgensen, Tom Werle, Paul Bystrak, and John Hebert 

1. Joe Johnson of Suburban Sanitation was present. 

2. The Suburban Sanitation proposed charge rates for Recyclables Collection 

for the next 12 years, starting 7/1/15, were reviewed. 

3. The Suburban Sanitation proposed charge rates for MSW Collection for the 

next 12 years, starting 7/1/15, were reviewed. 

4. The proposed collection contract extension was reviewed with the Board of 

Finance by R. Jorgensen at the BOF meeting on 6/16/15. 

5. R.Jorgensen made a motion to recommend to the Board of Selectmen to 

extend the existing Recyclables Collection Contract and the existing MSW 

Collection Contract for a 12 year period beginning 7/1/2015 at the rates in 

the attached Schedule (2nd Werle, all were in favor) 

Next Meeting will be held      TBD               at 7:00pm 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM 

(Hebert/Bystrak) 

 

Submitted by: 

Robert O. Jorgensen 


